March 2019
Project Goals
1. Improve drainage in the southern portion of the Brookside-Parkerdale neighborhood;
2. Improve the existing stormwater management system and increase its capacity by replacing existing
stormwater infrastructure;
3. Repair and regrade existing swales to help direct stormwater runoff toward the new storm sewers.

Project Description

The project is being designed to install new storm sewers in portions of the 5100-5300 blocks of Derome Drive,
Rosebury Drive and 5100-5200 blocks of lone Drive, on the 6600-6700 blocks of Canby Drive and on Garland Drive
from Rosebury Drive to Evard Road. Storm sewers will be installed to serve Bradford Drive, Penrose Drive and Willow
Brook Drive and will be sized in preparation for other improvements in the future. There will also be water main
replacement in some areas where storm sewer work is planned to mitigate utility conflicts.

Project Time Line

March 2019 — Design meeting with residents
Summer 2019 — Receive bids

Design Manager

Landon Geiger
260-427-8586
landon.geiger@cityoffortwayne.org

Estimated Project Cost

$1.6 million
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